














































































































Conexus Building Permit Statement 20180808 
 
The authority for building and development lies with the Provincial Capital Commission. The City has a 
five-year agreement with the Provincial Capital Commission to provide building standards services on a 
fee for service basis, including issuing building permits once the Commission has approved any 
development project. The report to Council authorizing the five-year agreement can be found here. 
Inquiries regarding building and development in Wascana Park should be directed to the Provincial 
Capital Commission.  
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Melissa Munro

From: Dustin McCall
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 3:19 PM
To: Dustin McCall
Cc: Jen Stevenson
Subject: PCC Notes

 
 
 
 
 
 

15(1)(b)

Non-Responsive



2

Dustin McCall, P.Eng. 
Manager, Development Engineering 
Planning & Development Services Department 
City Planning & Community Development Division 
  
Direct: 306.777.7965 
E: dmccall@regina.ca 
F: 306.546.6023 
Regina.ca 
  

 
 



















































































































16(1)(a)(b)



PREPARED BY: Erin Navin, Snr. Communications Strategist; Dustin McCall, Manager Development 
Engineering 
DATE: January 22, 2019 
 
APPROVED BY: Maureen MacCuish, Manager Communications; Michelle Lavallee, Manager Building 
Standards; Fred Searle, A/Director Planning & Development Services 
 

16(1)(a)(b)
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